[image: LWSD logo for letterhead_color.tif]







August 7, 2015



  Ms. Alea Fry	
  424 N 85th St #302
  Seattle, WA  98103
fryale@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Fry:


Dr. Traci Pierce -Superintendent
L.E. Scarr Resource Center
16250 N.E. 74th Street Redmond WA. 98073
Office: (425) 936-1200 • Fax: (425) 861-7765


This letter confirms that the District has received your request on August 7, 2015. Pursuant to RCW 42.17.250 et seq., I acknowledge your request. This letter serves as the response required within five business days by the Public Records Act, RCW 42.56.520. 
You are requesting the following:

Information that correlates DIBELS and MSP Reading scores. You would need no identifying information, but would need to be able identify which scores came from the same student. You are requesting the DIBELS scores from 2nd grade be identifiable to the same student for their 3rd grade MSP-R scores. 

 	At this time, the District anticipates that it will be able to produce documents by August 31, 2015. Under the Public Disclosure Act, districts may not charge for locating documents or for inspection. The district will assess a fee of .15 cents per page for any copying.


Sincerely,

[image: ]

[bookmark: _GoBack]  Jim Crouch
  Records Manager
Lake Washington School District
image1.jpeg
JJ Lake Washington

School District





image2.emf

